
Submitter: Karlie Holland 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB2996 

Your Honor, 

I, Karlie Holland, state that this bill should not be passed, because in my personal 

opinion no one; unless certified; should be able to operate a high- tech machine such 

as an x-ray machine.  


